
 

 

Minutes of the 2023 General Meeting 

The 2023 General Meeting of the League was held on Thursday 30th November 2023 

By zoom video conference, commencing at 7.30pm 

78 of the 86 member clubs were represented at the meeting. There were no apologies received. 

• The minutes of the 2023 GM were passed unanimously by the meeting as a true and accurate 

record 

 

• The Chairman’s report had been previously circulated and there were no questions arising 

 

• The Treasurer’s report had been previously circulated and there were no questions arising. The 

registration and subscription levels for 2024 were proposed at the same level as 2023 (£25 per team 

entered in the CCL, no charge for pre-season registrations and £2 per player for in-season 

registrations). This proposal was unanimously accepted by the meeting. 

After consultation at the forums, the committee proposed to move to the Tiflex Windsor ball. 

Pricing to be confirmed but the League would attempt to secure a three-year deal with Tiflex. The 

meeting unanimously empowered the committee to so negotiate. 

 

• Confirmation of Officers and Management Committee. There being less candidates than available 

positions, an election was not required, and the committee was appointed as written in Appendix 1 

of the agenda. 

 

• There were no proposed changes to the playing rules or constitution of the League. 

 

• Two clubs (Gt Horwood & Marcham) were required to be re-elected to the League under the provision of 

rule 3.6 of the General Rules (failure to fulfil fixtures). Marston St Lawrence had applied to be elected to the 

League. All three clubs were elected unopposed (by electronic vote) 

 

• There being no other business, the Chair wished clubs well for the festive season and declared the meeting 

closed at 7.55pm. 

 

 

 

 


